
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

October 19, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Kathy Hunter 
Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Re: Docket UE-210830—Update to PacifiCorp’s 2023 Annual Conservation Plan 

On November 15, 2022, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or 
Company) submitted its 2023 Annual Conservation Plan. This informational filing updates the 
plan to include Home Energy Savings and Wattsmart Business program details that were 
effective July 1, 2023. The updated information is highlighted in yellow in the enclosed, updated 
2023 Annual Conservation Plan document. There are no changes to the appendices. 

These changes and updates were discussed with the Company’s Demand-Side Management 
(DSM) Advisory Group using the following process. 

Preview of proposed changes shared at DSM Advisory Group meeting  March 30, 2023 
Preview of proposed changes shared at Equity Advisory Group meeting  April 13, 2023 
Proposed changes and materials provided to Advisory Group  April 17, 2023 
Comments received from advisory groups  April 28, 2023 
Resolved comments May 10, 2023 

Posted notification of program changes on website  May 15, 2023 
Program changes effective (45 day notice) July 1, 2023 

Please direct inquiries to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410.  

Sincerely, 

            /s/             .  
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5585
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com
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